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CONSERVATION ADVISORY WORKING PARTY

Tuesday, 25th September, 2018
Time of Commencement: 6.30 pm

Present:- Councillor Miss Julie Cooper – in the Chair

Councillors Johnson and Wilkes

Representing 
Outside Bodies

Mr David Broome, Newcastle Civic Society
Dr S Fisher, Victorian Society
Dr Chris Wakeling

Officers Louise Wallace

1. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

There were no declarations of interest stated.

2. MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETINGS 

Resolved: That the minutes of the meeting held on 4 September, 2018 be 
agreed as a correct record.

3. PREVIOUSLY CONSIDERED APPLICATIONS 

Resolved: That the decisions on applications previously considered by 
this Working Party be received.

4. NEW APPLICATIONS RECEIVED 

Resolved:           That the following observations be made on the applications 
listed below:-

1 River Lea Mews, Madeley  18/00652/FUL

The Working Party had no objections and recommends that the brickwork is 
tied in to ensure it blends into the existing.

181 Holloway Lane, Aston 18/00682/FUL

The Working Party had no objections to the amendment.
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Sites of Horwood, Lindsay and Barnes, Keele University  18/00698/FUL

The Working Party concluded that the scheme was overall more sympathetic 
and restrained than the previous scheme.  Regarding the possible materials, 
they raised concern about the possible brick at Horwood A & B being too 
dark and a little oppressive.  They recommended that in general there was a 
balance of colours and materials within the design.    Horwood – concerns 
over the uniformity of layout given the context of Keele and the lack of 
uniformity and the affect that this may have of the feeling of “place”.  They 
had concerns over the very steep roof pitches on the town houses and the 
fact that they may date and are very alien feature within the campus.  This is 
more an issue on the smaller groups.  They wished consideration to be given 
to variation of roofs maybe occasional monopitches and reducing the angle 
of the pitches.  Lindsay - They asked for clarification on the cladding at 
Lindsay town houses and suggested that more earthy colours were used 
than a buff brick.  The Working Party also commented that they wished the 
provision of disabled rooms not to be grouped in one place but spread 
around the campus.

5. CONSERVATION AND HERITAGE FUND 

There were no applications.

6. URGENT BUSINESS 

There was no Urgent Business.

COUNCILLOR MISS JULIE COOPER
Chair

Meeting concluded at 8.00 pm


